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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION - UPDATE 1

WORK IS STARTING IN YOUR COMMUNITY

MARCH 8, 2018

Dear Neighbour

In mid-March, Hydro One will begin making important upgrades to critical transmission equipment in your community 
which was installed in the 1960s. These upgrades are essential to ensure a strong, reliable supply of power to 
Toronto Hydro customers.

Work will include replacing an underground hydro cable that runs under Main St. (between Stephenson Ave. and 
Lumsden Ave.) and under Lumsden Ave. (between Main St. and Eastdale Ave.). In order to replace the cable, crews 
will be excavating parts of the roadways and sidewalks in rolling sections. We anticipate work will be completed by 
August 2018.

Please note construction disruptions will vary as work progresses. We will be sending out additional notices as 
well as dropping by your home as construction progresses outlining these details. 

Construction will begin at Danforth Ave. and Main Street TTC Station, moving north. The below details describe what 
community members can expect during this first section.

WEEKDAY HOURS

Work will take place Monday-Friday, 7:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m.
(work may extend past these hours in special circumstances)

UTILITY DISRUPTIONS

There are no planned disruptions to your power or other utilities during construction. 

 TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT

The southbound lane of Main Street, between Danforth Ave. and Main Street TTC 
station will be restricted; however two-way traffic flow will be maintained. 
Construction signage will be in place to advise motorists of road restrictions.

As we move north, the road will be open to local traffic only and there will be no 
through traffic permitted in areas where excavation is occurring.

More details on this will be provided in the next update.

SIDEWALKS

Access to approximately half of the west sidewalk, closest to the road, will be restricted. 
The remainder of the sidewalk will remain open for pedestrian traffic. For public safety, 
fencing will be enclosed around our work area. 

NOISE

You can expect an increase in noise, heavy machinery and activity during 
construction; however, all work will comply with City of Toronto’s by-laws.



*As we complete this project, there could be minor changes to the information provided in this newsletter. 
We will make best efforts to communicate any changes to you in a timely manner.

KEEPING IN TOUCH
We know construction can be disruptive, and our team is committed to doing all we can to accommodate residents 
during this project. There are a number of ways to keep in touch:

Construction Ambassador

•	We are pleased to offer the Main St. and Lumsden Ave. community its own Construction Ambassador, Jim Goodfellow.

•	Prior to excavation work beginning outside your home, Jim will drop by to speak directly with you to provide 
updates, timelines and take note of any special requirements you may need during construction, including parking. 

•	Contact Jim at: 416-414-9438

Website

•	Visit our project website:www.HydroOne.com/projects/LeasidetoMain

Community Relations

If you have any questions about the project, please contact Hydro One’s Community Relations team: 416-345-6799, 
Community.Relations@HydroOne.com
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